
Luke Bartol
Portland
LD 1750
I live in Portland and I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin Subdivision 
corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use Advisory 
Council. Providing access to alternative transportation and recreation options like this 
is key to the future of our State.


